
HYDABURG CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Resolution 2017-04 
 

WHEREAS, funding for public schools in Alaska is determined by the Alaska State Legislature; 
AND 

WHEREAS, the mission of the Hydaburg City School District is to provide the opportunity and 
the tools for every student to reach their individual goals through a quality education and within 
a safe learning environment; AND 
 
WHEREAS, as a result of the fiscal crisis in the State of Alaska, the 2017 Legislature is 
considering significant cuts to services and departmental funding, including reductions to the 
Department of Education and Early Development funding; AND, 
 
WHEREAS, HCSD is anticipating a 2.5% decrease in foundation funding from the Department 
of Education and Early Development; AND, 
 
WHEREAS, Additional decreases in foundation funding, as well as changes to funding from 
other State programs, are possible; AND, 
 
WHEREAS, the HCSD Board of Education will always prioritize quality education for our 
students, as indicated in the mission of the District; AND, 
 
WHEREAS, the cost employee salary and benefits for a single day of school at the Hydaburg 
City School District is $15,000 and the current anticipated loss of funding equates to 12.25 
school days. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED: The Hydaburg City School Board of Education 
approves requesting permission from the Commissioner of Education and Early Development to 
reduce the number of school days by the amount needed to balance the Fiscal Year 2018 
budget should the there be a reduction in Department of Education and Early Development or 
other State funding from the amount allocated in Fiscal Year 2017. 

 

ADOPTED March 23, 2017 at a duly convened meeting of the Hydaburg City School District 
Board of Education at which a quorum was present and voting. 
 

 

 

______________________________ Attested: _________________________ 

Natasha Peele                  Stacia Miller 

HCSD Board President                 HCSD Board Clerk 

 


